Dear new student

I was really worried about starting at West Notts College, because I felt there wasn't much going for me and I was nervous because I saw so many students I hadn't seen before. I was also scared that I thought things won't go to plan because this is a new environment, but instead I found that I fitted in well and was treated with respect, which was so great.

It has given me a new experience and new opportunities and it even made me settle in college quickly.

I am doing my IT unit work on a diploma, which is a lot of work, but I figure that will put me on a whole new level thanks to Maxine Lowe and my friends.

My maths and English lessons are starting to improve for me so it's all OK for me because it allows you make improvements for the next college year, Maxine Lowe is my English teacher while Bridget Hos is my maths teacher.

This year has been going much better and next year I will start the computer science course and I'm so pumped and ready to do it! If you are up for the best West Nottinghamshire College has to offer, then you are in for a fantastic time so it's a complete recommendation.

Yours sincerely